
COVID-19 POLICY

At the Carrington Ballet Academy we take Covid-19 seriously and will do everything possible to
ensure the safety of students and parents/guardians.

1. Carrington Ballet Academy follows Scottish Government Guidelines on Covid-19 and
offers guidance on how these can be adhered to. These guidelines change regularly.

2. Parents / Guardians and students are politely asked to adhere to all Covid-19 Scottish
Government Guidelines and are personally responsible for doing so.

3. Carrington Ballet Academy is only responsible for parents / guardians and students that
are enrolled into the Carrington Ballet Academy, we are not responsible for any other
parties using the venue or the studio.

4. The studio barre’s will be cleaned before and after every class, hand sanitiser will be
provided.

5. Guidance will be provided to students so they can be aware of their surroundings and
adhere to the social distancing guidelines by the Scottish Government on the barre, in
the center and entering & exiting the building or using the venue’s facilities eg. toilets.

6. We politely ask that Students' belongings be marked with their name clearly to avoid
unnecessary contact, this includes the use of water bottles. Water Bottles should not be
shared under any circumstance even if another student does not have their own water
bottle, this applies to family members also.

7. Students who display flu-like symptoms will be sent home, however we seek the parent /
guardian’s cooperation to avoid sending your child to class if they display such
symptoms. Likewise if anyone in your household displays such symptoms we politely
ask that you avoid sending your child to class. The only exception for this is if they have
done any Covid-19 test and the result is negative. In the instance that your child misses
a class due to illness or Covid-19 then you may request a catch up class, this catch up
class can not always be guaranteed.

8. To drop off your child to class please do not arrive any more than 10 minutes prior to the
class, to collect your child please do not arrive any more than 10 minutes before class
has finished. Unless sufficient space is available in the waiting area where we politely
ask that you follow Social Distancing Guidelines set out by the Scottish Government.

9. Face coverings are voluntary for those taking classes/exercise at the Carrington Ballet
Academy, although advised to help protect everyone from Covid-19 transmission. Face
coverings are voluntary for entering and exiting the venue/building although advised.



10. Physical contact should be avoided if possible between everyone who is inside the
venue. With the exception of the Principal / Teacher during the class in the circumstance
of corrections or to control a situation.

This policy will be reviewed on a regular basis
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